Hello parents & pupils, 
Please find attached the plan of work for next week (May 11th – 15th) which also contains a link to the resources needed for the week.
This week’s resources are on a new padlet webpage (last week’s resources are still available on the old padlet page). See plan of work for both padlet addresses.
On this week’s padlet page I will upload some images of projects that pupils in 3rd class have created. If children have any pictures or short videos of projects that they have created (or performances of a piece of music etc), send them to me by email (eoinhaig@yahoo.co.uk)  and I can put them up on the following week’s padlet page. It wouldn’t necessarily have to be related to school work, just something that shows off their art, music, handiwork etc.
I will also upload to the new padlet page two documents containing answers to the Gaeilge and Maths questions that I have set for the children.
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you need any help. 
Kind regards,
Mtr Eoin


